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GRAND KNIGHT 
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Philip Dorazio 
 

CHANCELLOR 
Gerard Ferraro 
 

WARDEN 
Miguel Villafane 
 

RECORDER 
Patrick Carty 
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FDD Charles Sacco 
 

TREASURER 
Scott LaDore 
 

ADVOCATE 
Patrick Carty 
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Angelo Ponzi 
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Sonny Padavil 
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Fred Meyers 
 
TRUSTEES 
1-Ken Sunderland 
2-PGK Tony Mendicino 
3-PGK Henry Ruffler 
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PGK Thomas Tempesta 
 
DISTRICT DEPUTY 
Steven Brundage 
1-914-310-9150 
 
FIELD AGENT 
John Connolly 
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COUNCIL MEETINGS 
1st  & 3rd Thursdays at: 7:00 PM 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
2nd Wednesday - 7:00 PM 

COUNCIL HALL RENTALS 
Call : 914-939-4343 

Rentals@KofC503.org 
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Join Us As We Honor Our Veterans  
Annual Luncheon Is November 9th  

In an effort to recognize the dedication 
and service of  our military veterans, our 
council will be hosting a “Thank You” 
luncheon in their honor.  The meal is free 
to current and former military personnel.  
Please bring your dads, sons, daughters, 
neighbors and co-workers who are veter-

ans.  A hardy lunch will be served and a short presentation will be of-
fered.  Please let us know if  you intend to come.  Kindly, spread the 
word for this special event and please offer a ride to any veteran who 
would like to attend.  We anticipate a well attended event.  Please call 
and make a reservation.  All of  our brother knights and auxiliary mem-
bers and their families are invited to attend.  We hope to see you there!   

Great Columbus Day Celebration! 
What a wonderful day.  
Our council had the 
pleasure of  leading the 
yearly event.  Thanks to 
the Color Corps and a 
handful of  Brothers who 
came out to honor Chris-
topher Columbus.  Below 
is long-time member An-

thony Napoli.  He served as this 
year’s Grand Marshal.  There 
was a great spectator turnout for 
the parade.  Everyone enjoyed 
the Italian music and the food 
trucks at the Festa afterwards! 
Thanks to all who came out! 





 

Father John M. Grady Council #503 
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Saturday - November 9th - 12:00 Noon 
 

Knights of  Columbus Hall ~ 327 Westchester Ave ~ Port Chester NY 10573 

All military veterans 
& their families are invited. 

 

Join us for a thank you lunch held in their honor. 

The meal is free. 
 

To make a reservation, please contact Chet Edwards 
914-937-4443 or cbedwards6@gmail.com 



 

Westchester Putnam Chapter  
PO Box #144 

Montrose NY 10548 

THIS SECTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT…     PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT…     PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION WITH YOUR RES-

Please make checks payable and send to: 

SUPPORT 
OUR 

SEMINARIANS 

 I would like to support our seminarians! 
 Name___________________________ 
 Phone___________________________ 
 Number of  Guests_____ X $50 = _____ 
 Number of  Youths ____  X $20 = _____ 

Westchester Putnam Chapter 

Knights of Columbus 
will host a 

Fundraising Dinner 
 

St. Joseph’s 
Seminary 

Sunday ~ December 1st 
2:00 PM Doors open at 1:00 PM 

327 Westchester Avenue ~ Port Chester NY 10573 
$50 Per Person $20 Under 16 

Rolls and Butter ~ Tossed Salad ~ Meatballs & Penne 
Roasted Herb Chicken ~ Oven Browned Potatoes 

Broccoli ~ Celebration Cake ~ Water ~ Soda ~ Coffee/Tea 
 Space is limited… please R.S.V.P. by November 25th. 
Cash Bar will be available to Beer, Wine and Mixed Drinks  

For info: Chris Crozier 914-924-3305 cccrozier@comcast.com 
Charlie Sacco 914-907-4068 saccofamilytree@gmail.com 



PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION WITH YOUR RES-

Council Business & Events 

Pray The Rosary Every Day 

Nov 3rd… 
Nov 7th… 

 
Nov 9th… 

Nov 13th… 
Nov 14th… 
Nov 15th… 

 
Nov 19th… 
Nov 21st… 
Nov 28th… 

Dec 1st… 
Dec 8th… 

Steak Dinner... Benefits th Special Olympics.   See the attached flyer 
Monthly Business Meeting... Dinner at: 7:00 PM.  Meeting at: 7:30 PM.  Join 
us for a meal and fellowship.  We need you there to conduct council business. 
Veterans’ Luncheon... Please spread the word.   Flyer is attached. 
Ladies Pot Luck Dinner... 6:00 PM.  All ladies and knights are invited. 
Cook At Ronald McDonald House… Meet at the council hall at 3:00 PM.   
Fourth Degree Assembly Meeting… Dinner at 7:30.  Meeting will begin at 
8:00..  Meeting location will be announced. 
Knights Dinner Meeting... Please join us for dinner at 7:00 PM.  All Brothers 
and recruits are encouraged to attend.  We look forward to meeting you. 
Thanksgiving… Enjoy a wonderful day with the folks you are most thankful for. 
Seminarian Dinner... See the attached flyer.  
Council & Auxiliary Christmas Party… Save the date.  This activity promises 
to be a fun event.  More information will be in the December Messenger. 

Our Council’s Attendance Raffle Is Now $124 
With each meeting and event our raffle continues to grow.  Every member has a chance! 

Winter Dates Are Filling Up - Plan Family Events Now 
Our grand ballroom can accommodate 100 guests, with a dance floor!  If  you are considering  
hosting your family gathering or events at our facility, now is the time to contact our Hall Rental 
Team.  The room rental rates are reasonable and there is a significant discount for Knights of  Co-
lumbus members.  Please call the council hall: 914-939-4343 or send a written email message to: 
Rentals@KofC503.org (our council’s rental email.)  We look forward to speaking with you. 

Ladies Auxiliary Pot Luck Thanksgiving Dinner 
Please join us at 6:00 PM on our meeting night Wednesday, November 13th 
for our Annual Pot Luck Thanksgiving Dinner.  All of  the Ladies Auxiliary 
members are encouraged to attend.  Please text President Toni Sacco at 
914-318-6545, if  you are bringing a dish to share.  All of  the Knights are 
cordially invited as well!  We hope to see each of  you there.  We also ask 
each member to bring one non-perishable food item for a group donation.   

Resolutions To Be Voted On 
We have a resolution for $1,000 to send the council officers to attend the upcoming PGK - In-
stallation of  Officers Dinner.  $150 to support the Journal for the Seminarian Fundraising Dinner 
on December 1st .  We need your support for these requests.   Please make every effort to attend. 


